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14th October 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 
Parents’ Evenings Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th October 

 
 

Many thanks for booking appointments to discuss how your child has settled back into school 
with their class teacher next week. I am delighted to announce that we will be using the 
Parents’ Evening System website to host the video appointments after great reviews (a 

change to our original plan). You will need to log in to the system at 
https://netherthong.schoolcloud.co.uk/ before your allotted time. There will be a minute 

countdown to your 10 minute appointment and a minute countdown for the last minute of 
your call This is set automatically by the system, after which the call will end. Calls can be 

made on smart phones, tablets and computers with a video camera. 
 
On a separate matter, I would urge you to log into your child’s Microsoft Teams account 

(details sent home in a letter 2 weeks ago) as work could be set on there by your child’s 
teacher. Should it arise that remote learning is required at some point in the future, teachers 

will do live teaching via MS Teams so it is important that you and your child are familiar with 
how it works. A reminder that the user name always ends in @netherthongprimary.co.uk. 
 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any problems with either system. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Miss R C Kelly 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://netherthong.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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